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TOWNSHIP OF NORTH HURON REPORT 
Item No.   

 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 

Recommendation 1 

THAT the Council of the Township of North Huron hereby supports the efforts of the Blyth 140th 

Committee in planning their community celebration and waives the following fees: Blyth Arena Dry 

Pad (if required), the Blyth Arena Hall Saturday night and the Hawkers and Peddlers Permit fee; 

 

AND FURTHER THAT Council hereby rescinds Motion M279/17 from the June 5, 2017 Regular 

Council meeting and M310/17 from the June 19, 2017 Regular Council meeting. 
  

Recommendation 2 

THAT the Council of the Township of North Huron hereby supports Blyth Cowbell Brewing Co. in 

making application to the LCBO for a Special Occasion Permit to hold a beer garden at the Blyth 

Lion’s Park Pavilion in conjunction with the Blyth 140th Celebrations to be held on July 28th, 2017. 

 

AND FURTHER THAT Council proclaims the event of Municipal Significance. 

 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
The Blyth 140th Anniversary Celebration planning committee has reviewed their plans and made 
adjustments.  This report provides information on that update and revised recommendations for 
Council’s consideration. 
 
DISCUSSION 
Council has already approved waiving fees for the tent permits, however the event has decided 
that a tent is no longer required.  The dinner is moving from the Lions Park to Blyth Community 
Centre Hall, and there is no outdoor late concert, so no need for noise by law exemption outside. 
 
Cowbell Brewing Co. has changed their role, and will be hosting the bar and Lions Park events on 
Saturday afternoon.  They are not requiring a tent, and this event is separate from the work the 
committee is doing.  They do require the motion from Council to allow them to apply for a Public 
SOP for the event. 
 
The two recommendations for Council will clean up previous motions that are on the books, and 
put in place the required motions to move forward with the current event plan. 
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FINANCIAL IMPACT 
None 
 
FUTURE CONSIDERATIONS 
None 
 
RELATIONSHIP TO STRATEGIC PLAN   
Our residents are engaged and well informed.  
Our community is healthy and safe. 

 
 
 
 

Pat Newson, Director of Recreation and 
Facilities 

 Sharon Chambers, CAO 


